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AGENDA: l/26/99

January 13, 1999

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
County of Santa Cruz
701 Ocean Street
Santa Cruz, CA 95060

RE: NOTIFICATION OF AT-LARGE VACANCY ON THE
HAZARDOUS MATERIALS ADVISORY COMMISSION
(REPRESENTATIVE 0~ HEALTH CARE PROVIDERS)

Dear Members of the Board:

Attached is a letter from Don Cooper submitting his resignation
as a member of the Hazardous Materials Advisory Commission
representing health care providers. Accordingly, I recommend
that the Board accept this letter as notification of the vacancy,
with nominations for appointment to be received on February 9,
1999, and final appointment to be made February 23, 1999.

JA:ted

cc: Clerk of the Board
Hazardous Materials Advisory Commission
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WATSONVILLE .L’ /

COMMUNITY HOSPITAL

November 23, 1998

Mr. Steven K. Schneider, R.E.H.S.
County of Santa Cruz
Health Services Agency - Environmental Health Services
701 Ocean Street
Santa Cruz,  California 95060

RE: Resignation from Hazardous Materials Advisory Commission

Dear Steven:

Please accept this letter of resignation from the Santa Cruz County Hazardous Materials Commission
representing Health Care Providers. Effective 0 1-O l-99, I will no longer be employed by Wat sonville
Community Hospital. My job classification has been combined with the Director of Facility Services.

I will not be able to attend the meeting scheduled for December.

It has been a pleasure working with you and the members of the Commission.

Sincerely,

Don Cooper, CPO
Director
Safety/Security Department
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